Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set E.22: Applicant — Review/Approval of Documents

From: Tracey.Alsobrook@sce.com [mailto:Tracey.Alsocbrooklsce.com]

Sent: Friday, October 06, 2006 3:31 PM

To: Antelope-Pardes Project

Subject: Late Filed Comment from SCE for Antelope Transmissicon Project
Segment 1 DEIR/DEIS

John Bocclo/Marian Kadota
CPUC/USDA Forest Service

c/0 Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street, Sulte 215
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Dear Mr. Boccio and Ms. Kadota,

Please accept the following as a late-filed comment for Antelope
Transmission Project Segment 1:

SCE is concerned that the reguirement for review and approval of
certain deocuments (including, but not limited to, the SWPPP) by the
CPUC and/or the Forest Service (MAgencies”) could negatively impact the
construction schedule of the project because there are no established
timeframes associated with the review and approval of these documents.
Tn order to expedite construction, SCE recommends that SCE provide a E.22-1
copy of the appropriate document to the Agencies and that the Agencies
respond within

15 days. TIf no response is received from the Agencies by SCE within
this 15-day period, the documents will be deemed approved. SCE
requests that the EIR/EIS reflect this recommendation.

Thank vyou,

/s/ Tracey Alsobrock

Tracey Alscbrook

Biologist/Project Coordinator

Southern California Ediscn

Environmental Consulting Services; Environment, Health and Safety
(626) 302-7547

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8E-201 December 2006



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set E.22: Applicant — Review/Approval of Documents

E.22-1 The Lead Agencies do not agree that the lack of a response should constitute approval. The Lead
Agencies will work diligently to complete the required reviews in a timely manner.

December 2006 Ap.8E-202 Final EIR/EIS



